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We learned yesterday that, when Kirklees Cabinet meets on 20 
February, they will be asked to approve a report with proposals to 
consult on making significant changes to the way Kirklees Library 
Service is to be delivered in future.  
 
We have been told we will hear more, ‘promptly’ after the meeting, 
about the consultation process that will follow if the proposals are 
approved. 
 
These proposals include one to move Denby Dale from being a 
‘community supported’ library to being a ‘community managed’ 
library.   
 
You can read the council’s report here:  
 
https://bit.ly/496RW81 
 
Note it’s agenda item 9, on pages 55-70 
 
This is also available on the Kirklees Council website. 
 
DDCP trustees will next meet shortly, to consider the council’s 
proposals and agree next steps. We will then update the 
community further. 
 
If you would like to offer us your views or raise questions, please 
email us at:  
 

chair@ddcp.org 
	

https://bit.ly/496RW81
mailto:chair@ddcp.org?subject=Enquiry Kirklees Consultation

